

From: Cooke, Michelle  
Sent: 4/26/2012 11:49:20 AM  
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)  
Cc: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted]  
[Redacted]  
Bcc:  
Subject: RE: L131 Pressure Restoration Filing Timeline

Shilpa- Our staff is completely booked the next two weeks with other assignments that can't be moved. The 15<sup>th</sup> is really the first point at which they will be able to begin review of the pre-review filing. Were you expecting that on the 5/14 date you would have CPSD letter on the adequacy of the filing or would that be later in the process?

Thank you.

Michelle

**From:** Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]  
**Sent:** Tuesday, April 24, 2012 4:32 PM  
**To:** Halligan, Julie; Cooke, Michelle  
**Cc:** Shori, Sunil; [Redacted]  
**Subject:** FW: L131 Pressure Restoration Filing Timeline

Also including Julie and Michelle as a heads-up.

**From:** [Redacted]  
**Sent:** Tuesday, April 24, 2012 4:30 PM  
**To:** sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov  
**Cc:** [Redacted]  
**Subject:** L131 Pressure Restoration Filing Timeline

Sunil:

As a follow-up to our Revised Pressure Restoration Timeline for 2012 filings (attached), PG&E is on track to file a request for restoration of L131 in late-May. Due to wet weather in March, we were slightly delayed in our hydrotesting efforts. In order to get a full package of supporting information for your pre-review, we propose an early sharing of our filing to CPSD on Thursday, May 3. Our proposed filing schedule would allow for 8 business days for your review of the full package.

As shown in PG&E's 12-month timeline, we generally plan to file approximately two to three months in advance of the needed pressure restoration. Line 131 is an essential alternate supply to Milpitas and the San Francisco Peninsula. There will be potential impact under *warmer* demand conditions if the capacity of the primary supply is diminished and L131 pressure is not restored. Deliveries to Milpitas and Hollister and downstream noncore customers are particularly at risk during warm summer weather. Because of this risk, our proposed schedule calls for a Commission decision at the August 2 Commission meeting.

PG&E's pre-filing timeline:

Date	Action
May 3, 2012	Early sharing with CPSD (8 business days for review)
May 8, 2012	Notify parties on Service List R.11-02-019 of plan to file
May 14, 2012	Incorporate feedback from CPSD and prepare/process filing

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Redacted